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New York civil Liberties Union, 132 west 43rd street, N.y., Ny. 10036Tele (212) 382-0557 FAX 354-2583

Norman Siegel
Executive Director

December 27, L994

Elena Ruth Sassower
Box 69, Gedney Station
White Plains, NY 10605-0069

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Please forgive the delay in responding to your letter. We have received your
correspondence requesting assistance-and hive reviewed yout r"qu-ri. U"fott.riu[ty,
we are unable to offer you assistance with this matter.

Please understand that this does not imply any judgment on the merits of your
case. The New York Civil Liberties Uniol il i priviti, n-on-profit organization that
t.-*: to preserve and extend constitutional.rights.lnd privileges to;i mainly in ttre gill
of Rights. 1l:r:lg."erally, we accept for dirict ttigation onl-y t.rt cases which involve aslgnlncant clul lrberties issue. Because of our limited staff and resources, we must givepriority to those cases where our participation can benefit a large .i;;;f p"opt" orl"uO
to a change in the law.

Our decision should not discourage you from pursuing your case by contacting aprivate attorney, or if you cannot afford-private couniet, alJgll..*i..r-o.ganization.

We are sorry that we are unable to offer you assistance at this time.

Sincerely, 
/l
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M"W"*z7YNorman Siegel

The Nevrr York state branch of the American civit Liberties Union


